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August 11, 1967 

Honorable Bob Dole 
243 Cannon Building 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Bob: 

Most sincerely, I wish to thank you for your efforts relative 
to the legislation on the reorganization plan for the District 
of Columbia. 

GRAND RAPIDS 

There were some differences of opinion on our side of the aisle 
but I was proud of the quality and thoroughness of the debate. 
I appreciate all your work and understanding. 

Warmest personal regards. 

Sincere?? 

lit..~-~ ) 
Geral R. ~ II. c. 
GRF/ju 
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